
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 “RE-BUILDING THE CITY’S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY” 
 

Sewerage & Water Board OF NEW ORLEANS 
625 ST. JOSEPH STREET 

MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU, President                                                                              NEW ORLEANS, LA  70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER 
WM. RAYMOND MANNING, President Pro-Tem                                                                                                                              www.swbnola.org 

 
 
 

Members of the Board:  JACQUELYN B. CLARKSON •  STACY HEAD •  JON D. JOHNSON •  WM. RAYMOND MANNING •  MARK M. MOODY •  MARION BRACY 
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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
May 25, 2012      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
Sewerage and Water Board Closed  
  on Monday 
 
 
The Sewerage and Water Board main customer lobby and Customer Care Center in Algiers will be 
closed on Monday, May 28, 2012 in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
The emergency telephone center will operate as normal to take any emergency requests. 
 
Both locations will reopen on Tuesday morning. 
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